
 

CITY COUNCIL  
AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: Mayor and Council 

FROM: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

SUBJECT: Ambassador Donation Request 

DATE: November 4, 2024 
  

 

OVERVIEW: 

 

As discussed at the October 28th Council work session, the St. Francis Ambassador Program 

has requested a donation of $1,400 to continue to care for and store the St. Francis float.   

 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

 

Council to consider a 2024 donation of $1,400 from the Bottle Shop funds for the St. Francis 

Ambassador Program 

  


